
19 February 2015 

MBA Program                               School of Business 

 

 
Attention All MBA STUDENTS!! 

 
Very Important Notice!! 

 
 

 
 

Regular Sunday, Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday Classes will 
be held on Friday, 20 February, 2015. Details Schedule will 
be published very soon. 


